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No: BCU/Aca/ change of Nomenclature/575 /2022-23 Date: 07.05.2022.
' NOTIFICATION

~ Sub:- Change of Nomenclature in respect of MSc Plant Science and
M.Sc Animal Science Courses of Bengaluru City University - reg.

Ref:- 1. Recommendations of the Board of Studies in Plant Science in its
meeting held on 06.09.2021.
2. Recommendations of the Board of Studles m Aniﬁfl Science in its
meeting held on 16.09.2021. i
3. Resolution of the Academic Council in its” meetmgs held on
12.10.2021 and 16.03.2022.
4. Approval of the Vice-Chancellor dated 07.05.2022 .

The Boards of Studies in Plant Science in its meeting held on 06.09.2021 cited at
reference(1) above has recommended to change the nomenclature of M.Sc-Plant Science to
M.Sc Botany. The Boards of Studies in Animal Science in its meeting held on 16.09.2021
cited at reference(2) above has recommended to change the nomenclature of M.Sc¢ Animal
Science to M.Sc Zoology.

The Academic Council in its meeting held on 12.10.2021 has resolved to change
the nomenclature as recommended by the respective Boards of Studies. Pursuant to the
resolution of the Academic Council, the Nomenclature of the following Courses of
Bengaluru City University are changed from the academic year 2021-22 as detailed below:

Existing Nomenclature of the Course | Changed Nomenclature of the Course
M.Sc Plant Science M.Sc Botany
M.Sc Animal Science M.Sc¢ Zoology

The Chairman, Department of Life Science, and the Principals of the affiliated
Colleges concerned of the University are hereby informed to note the above changes and

bring the same to the Notice of the Teachers and Students concerned.
ke

To, :

1. The Registrar (Evaluation), Bengaluru City University, Bengaluru.

2. The Chairperson, PG Department of Life Science, BCU.

3. The Principals of the concerned affiliated Colleges of BCU — through email.
Copy to;

1. The Dean, Faculty of Science, BCU.

2. The Chairperson & Members of BoS concerned, BCU.

3. The P.S. to Vice-Chancellor/Registrar/Registrar (Evaluation), BCU.

4. Office copy / Guard file/University Website www.bcu.ac.in



